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I am honored and excited to officially announce my candidacy as a Republican candidate for 

Judge of the 401st District Court in Collin County, Texas. The Honorable Judge Mark Rusch 

will be retiring at the end of his term after serving our community for 20 years. This creates an 

open seat for the Republican Primary in March of 2020. After much prayer and encouragement 

from family, friends, and attorneys, I have decided to run for this bench. 

 

Collin County is one of the fastest growing counties in our country. It is a lovely community that 

I feel blessed to be a part of by living, working, and raising my daughter here. 

 

Along with that growth comes both good and bad changes. Sadly, crime increases with the 

population explosion. District Court benches hear criminal, family, and civil law. Currently, 

many of our benches are devoted to divorce and law suits. 

 

By 2021 the docket of the 401st District Court is estimated to hold roughly 70% criminal cases, 

and so the next judge of this vital bench must be someone who stands for both the rights of the 

accused and the protection of law enforcement. It is imperative that they have extensive 

experience in criminal law. My board certification in criminal law and background in this area 

uniquely positions me to ensure the safety of our community and the families and children 

working to make the world a better place. 

 

As the ONLY candidate in this race who has been deemed by the State of Texas as an expert in 

criminal law, I am asking for your support and your vote in March 2020. 
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